
 

Toddler Times 
Sept. 26-30 Week 7 

Theme:  Leaves are Falling 

Introductions:  Number 1 

 

The fall fun continues this week as we look for signs of 

Fall on our nature walks.  Are the leaves changing colors 

or falling from the trees by your house?  These are fun to 

talk about on our drive to school as well.   The children 

will be introduced to a one to one correspondence activity 

where they will be asked to feed one squirrel one acorn.  

This will help prepare our toddlers for the introduction of 

our new number 1.  We will also use one felt leaf to help 

us learn and count body parts such as one head, one nose, 

one belly.  Try labeling and pointing to body parts at 

home too as this is an important skill for our toddlers. 

Circle time will be filled with many themed songs, finger 

plays and flannel board stories.  Some of these include “A 

Scarecrow Song”, “Ten Little Falling Leaves”. “The 

Mulberry Bush” and “I’m a Little Acorn.” 

For art time the children will paint with various are 

mediums such as pinecones and leaves.  A beautiful fall 

tree will be coming home this week, handmade with love 

by our tiny artists. 

 

We are closed on Monday, Oct. 10 for Annual All 

Staff Training. 


